
Worthy Sir Knights, 

I hope this email finds you well.  As I think you know, we had the election of officers for the 
coming Assembly year starting July 1 and the following will take charge at that time ... 

Faithful Navigator  Joe Graf 

Faithful Captain  Mark Marchoine 

Faithful Pilot  Bill Beach 

Faithful Scribe Rob Reynolds 

Faithful Admiral  Cliff Conway 

Faithful Comptroller  Kevin Palgutt 

Faithful Purser  Fred Beata 

Faithful Inner Sentinel Maurice Chau 

Faithful Outer Sentinel Kennan Pallone 

Faithful Trustee - 3 Year Rich Dunbar 

Faithful Trustee - 2 Year Larry Clark 

Faithful Trustee - 1 Year John Doughtery 

Faithful Color Corps Commander Ed Stance 

Reason for this email is we will NOT be having a full Business Meeting on Monday, June 26 so 
wanted to let you know that for your planning.  The Worthy Master of the Virginia District will 
be coming to the Mount Vernon Council 5998 Hall to install our new leadership team instead on 
that date and I wanted to extend an invitation for you to attend if you like as we move forward to 
the new year.  Following are the details: 

Attire:  The new uniform without swords.  If you don't have the new uniform, please wear a Dark 
Suit with Social Baldric.  

Time:  Ceremony will start promptly at 7:30 pm in the Council Chamber. 

Location:  Mt. Vernon Council Hall 5998 on Richmond Hwy. 

If anyone has any questions do not hesitate to email (JGGraf@gmail.com) or call/text me at 703-
473-0372. 



As always, please refer to the Assembly Website (www.assembly2204.org) for latest info and 
news! 

Looking forward to it and thank you again for all your efforts and support as we build on the 
efforts of current leadership and those that preceded them for the coming year! 

Fraternally, 

Joe Graf 

Faithful Navigator - Elect 

 

 

 


